
              
 

Dear Parents, 
Greeting of the day! 
As per the Panchang the festival of Rakshabandhan is to be celebrated from 9:00pm on             

30th August to 7:00am on 31st August 2023. With an aim to facilitate the celebration of this 

auspicious festival, we are declaring a holiday for all the students of Nursery to Grade XII on         

30th August & 31st August 2023 (both the days). 

In lieu of the additional holiday-Saturday, 02nd September 2023 and Saturday, 9th September 2023 

will be working for all the students of Nursery to Grade XII as per the following timings:- 

Grade Timings 

Pre Primary  9:00am to 12:30pm 

Grade I – X 8:00am to 2:00pm 

Grade XI – XII 8:00am to 12:30pm 
 

Thanking you 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Ms. Archana Pal Singh 
Principal 

CIR/JPS/GEN/0063 

28th August, 2023 

 
 
 
 
 


